

School Newsletter Announcement Idaho Dairy Council Foodservice Grant Recipient

We are excited to announce that Food & Nutrition Services at South Jr. High School has been chosen by the Idaho Dairy Council (IDC) to receive a Dairy Does Good Foodservice Grant!

The grant will allow our food service team to purchase a cheese shredder attachment which will benefit students and aid in providing nutritious school meals.

The program is made possible through generous funding from Idaho dairy farm families, and the IDC is a long-time supporter of the National School Lunch and School Breakfast programs and supports schools in Idaho through a variety of ways. We are looking forward to creating variety in our dairy offerings, which has proven to have excellent health benefits, and helps students succeed in school.